ADF&G issues notice of
errors in hunting booklets

The Alaska Department of Fish and
CGame has issued u notice that the cur-
rent booklet for hunting regulations
CONLRING errors.

Contrary to what is stated on page
M, moose hunters intending lu?:l
the area outside of the Naknek River
drinage in Subunit %(C) on the Alnska
Peninsula are advised that there is no
December antlerless season for non-
subsistence hunters.

Resident, nonsubsistence huntery
may take only bull moose duning the
month of December.

An additional error concerns brown
bear hu in Unit 6. Although page
23 of regulations indicates a closed
season in Subunit 6(D) and a May 25
closing date in Subunit 6(A), in fact
all of Unit 6 has an open brown bear
season which runs from September |
o May 31

Other errors involve coyole,
waolverine nnd squirrel hunting. Con-

trary to what page 41 of the regula-
tons states, a year-long coyole season
with no limit exists only for
Subunits 6(C) and 6(B),

Subunits 6(A) and 6(D), 1wogether
with Units 1-5 and 7-26, have a Sept.
I-April 30 season with a bag limit of
Iwo coyotes.

In the case of wolverine, Units 1-5
have a Nov. 10-Feb, 15 season with
n bag himit of one wolvenne. Units
6-26, except Subunit 14(C) within
Chugach State Park, have a bag limit
of one wolverine during a Sept.
I-March 31 season.

Wolverine hunting is closed within
the Chugach State Park porntion of
Subunit 14(C).

The squirrel hunting regulation in-
dicates no closed season with no limit
in Units 1-26 for all squirrels. In fact,
uus n:fulutlnn applies only to red

squirrels. There is no open season on

gmun.l or flying squirrels.



